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United Way of Dickinson is available to help those who are part of the COVID-19 vulnerable 
population. If you, or someone you know, is a member of a vulnerable group and need to get 
groceries or other supplies, we can help. We have volunteers ready to shop and run necessary 
errands for you, and if you want to pay for your items using a credit or debit card, we are able to 
process that for you in a secure manner. Text or call 701-300-1094 or email 
unitedway@ndsupernet.com for more details.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


